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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
During the week commencing Monday 16th June, many of year 6 will be away camping at Stubbers. Those 
who were unable to go have not been forgotten however. We are writing to you today to advise you 
that we have arranged for exciting activities and visits off site. 
 
On, Monday 16th June we have arranged for the children to visit St. Paul’s Cathedral to follow a self-
guided tour. We will be travelling to London by C2C from Southend East train Station, walking to St Paul’s 
Cathedral, following the self-guided tour, eating our lunch in the grounds of the cathedral and then 
returning to school by 4pm at the latest. The children will need a packed lunch for this day; if your child 
is in receipt of free school meals a packed lunch will be provided. Further details will be sent nearer the 
time. 
 
On Tuesday 17th June, we will be visiting Friars Primary School to take part in activities as part of their 
Forest School. We will be travelling to Friars Primary School by C2C train from Southend East Train 
Station. The children will need a packed lunch for this day as we will not be returning to school until after 
lunchtime. If your child is in receipt of free school meals a packed lunch will be provided. 
 
On Wednesday 18th June, we are planning some fun activities for the children to participate in at school. 
 
On each day, please ensure that your child has appropriate footwear, clothing (such as a waterproof 
coat), a water bottle and sun cream.  
 
We must ask for a contribution of £10 to cover transport costs to London and to Friars Primary School 
otherwise, unfortunately, the visits will not be able to go ahead. The cost of the self-guided tour at St. 
Paul’s Cathedral is also included in this contribution. We do hope that you will allow your child to attend.  

 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
Katie Dyos-Smith 
Year 6 Teacher  


